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Newsletter May 2021 

Liphook Academy of Dance plans 2021 
 We would like to make you aware of LAD plan of action now we are coming out of 
 lockdown restrictions. 
 

1. September 2021  
In September some Primary, Grades 1 and 2 students will move up to the next 
grade without taking ballet exams. Student details will be confirmed in June. 

 
There will be a new September Saturday timetable to include a Grade 3 class for 
those children who took their Grade 1 ballet exam in Feb 2020 and are currently in 
Grade 2.  
 
In September, there will be a new additional Grade 3 class for these students on 
Thursdays, 4pm at Bohunt  - Kate Jenkins, Lily-Paige Keegan, Elise Carroll, 
Charlotte Winfield. Please can the parents of these students confirm their 
availability for this time slot as currently it is Rebecca’s only available lesson time? 
 

2. Ballet Exams  
Grade 4, 5 and 6 students who attend twice a week have learnt all the exam 
syllabus and with most participating in zoom lessons standards are looking good. 
 
Rebecca would like these students to take their ballet exams this summer if 
restrictions allow, hopefully June/July. Currently dates cannot be booked but 
hopefully Rebecca will be able to make bookings soon.  
 
Please advise Rebecca asap if you would like your child grades 4 – 6 to take an 
exam this year if allowed.  
 
If we cannot book exams all children will move up to the next grade in September 
and start fresh with new work. 

 
3. Show 

Additionally Rebecca would like to start work towards some sort of Christmas 
show in the autumn term. 
 
Many thanks to all for your support during these challenging times. We are 
delighted to be able to now have a plan moving forwards to cherish the talent of 
your amazing dancers. 
 
Rebecca 


